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Prepared by Richard Marquez, ISIT Co-chair (Todd Coston, Administrative Co-chair) 

The last ISIT meeting was held on Monday, October 2, 2017.  Several items should be of particular 

interest to the Senate: 

 

 

Presentation of District Technology Master Plan 

 

We had planned for Gary Moser, CIO to deliver a brief presentation to the ISIT committee; however, 

because of technology issues that were occurring at that time, he was unable to attend.  We shall 

reschedule his presentation and report on it at a later date.    

 

Committee Goals 

 

The committee voted to approve four new goals for this year.  The ISIT committee website will be 

updated to reflect our new goals.   

 

Our fourth goal reflects our commitment to accreditation by making sure our campus community 

understands ISIT’s role in responding to the Technology Standard, IIIC.  We’ve asked our department 

reps to share any information disseminated in ISIT committee meetings with their departments.  As a way 

to measure and track our achievement of this goal, we’ve also asked committee reps to share their 

department reports with the ISIT co-chairs.  Look for your department reps to share this important 

accreditation information.   

 

 

Canvas and Other Teaching Technology  

 

Matt Jones and Tracy Lovelace continue to provide workshops on Canvas and other learning 

technologies.  Please continue to check the Professional Development Workshops page for information 

 

 

Accreditation 

 

A subset of our ISIT committee is currently working on addressing the Accreditation Standard IIIC: 

Technology.  The work that has been completed so far is currently available on the ISIT website.  For 

each of our next meetings, we will be sharing with the committee the responses that have been drafted for 

each of the questions posed within the standard.   

 

At the last meeting we shared the response to Standard IIIC, Question 1, giving ISIT members the 

opportunity for input.  We’ve asked our members to share this information with their departments and 

solicit any input.  Any comments, suggestions, or questions may be directed to the ISIT co-chairs.    

 

 

Accessibility Presentation 

 

Terri Goldstein, Director DSPS, was invited to present an overview on Accessibility and what our campus 

community’s requirements are for supporting our disabled students.  She provided a general overview of 



the legal requirements as well as definitions of terms.  Terri will return periodically to share more 

information to help us understand ISIT’s role in Accessibility.   

 

 

 

The next ISIT meeting is scheduled for Monday, November 6, 2017, at 3:30 in the Collins Conference 

Center.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


